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From: Hammer, Gail A.
To: UTC DL Records Center
Cc: Lee, Erica N.
Subject: FW: [External]RE: UG-151776: NW Natural 2016 IRP Appendix 3
Date: Monday, December 12, 2016 1:25:57 PM


Hello,
 
Please see the email below regarding NW Natural waiving confidentiality on the EN Engineering Mist
Storage Facility Assessment, Appendix 3 of the NW Natural 2016 Integrated Resource Plan, filed on
August 26, 2016 in docket UG-151776.
 
Please let me know if there is anything else that needs to be done to complete the process of
removing the confidential designation on the report.
 
Thank you,
 
Gail Hammer | Rates/Regulatory Consultant 
NW Natural | 220 NW Second Avenue | Portland, Oregon 97209
503.226.4211 ext. 5865 | Gail.Hammer@nwnatural.com
 


From: Johnson, Steven (UTC) [mailto:sjohnson@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2016 10:46 AM
To: Hammer, Gail A.
Cc: Linver, Tamy
Subject: [External]RE: UG-151776: NW Natural 2016 IRP Appendix 3
 
Gail,
 
Thank you for letting me know how the Company’s designation of the contents of the EN
Engineering Mist Storage Facility Assessment was resolved.
 
Just to maintain a proper record could you send the Record Center a request to waive the
confidentiality designation. If NW Natural filed a hard copy in yellow, Records Center may want a
hard copy printed on white paper. They will let you know.
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.
 
Steve
 


From: Hammer, Gail A. [mailto:Gail.Hammer@nwnatural.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 09, 2016 3:44 PM
To: Johnson, Steven (UTC) <sjohnson@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: Linver, Tamy <tsl@nwnatural.com>
Subject: UG-151776: NW Natural 2016 IRP Appendix 3
 
Steve,
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NW Natural is waiving confidentiality on the EN Engineering Mist Storage Facility Assessment,
Appendix 3 of the NW Natural 2016 Integrated Resource Plan, filed on August 26, 2016 in docket
UG-151776. The commission may now consider the information public and remove the confidential
designation over the report.


 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Gail Hammer | Rates/Regulatory Consultant 
NW Natural | 220 NW Second Avenue | Portland, Oregon 97209
503.226.4211 ext. 5865 | Gail.Hammer@nwnatural.com
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